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College Street To Close For Utility Repair

 

[Duluth, MN] College Street will be closed between Fay Avenue and Lawn Street/University Drive starting Wednesday, August 10th
at 8:00am. The work is being done to address utility repairs along this stretch of College Street. Local residents along this stretch of
road will still have access to their homes, and the University of Minnesota Duluth will be accessible through University Drive.

Barring any weather or unforeseen conditions, this work should be completed by August 17th.

Questions can be directed to the City of Duluth's Engineering Department, 218-730-5200.
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